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I’m happy for new houses to be built in Winwick. However what does worry me are the 
pylons that are currently in situ. I note that in the plans it states these are to remain. 
Pylons/electric overhead wires are known to cause ill health and even cancer in children. 
Surely it would be safer to reroute the wires to somewhere without residential buildings? I 
appreciate this may be expensive in the 1st instance however morally this is the right thing 
to do. Also the cost of treatment on the NHS for people becoming ill as a result of these 
wires, surely outweighs the cost of moving them? 
We were looking forward to potentially buying one of these properties when they became 
available but will certainly not be doing if the pylons remain. 




